Russell Dietrich-Rybicki
2803 Myra Ridge Dr.
Urbana, P. 200703E I VE D
CLERK'S OFFICE

NOV 2 2 2000

STATE OF ILLINOIS
Pollution Control Board

RO1-13 P.c.#8

November 20, 2000

Ms. Dorothy Gunn Clerk of the Board Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I am wish to encourage support for effective "antidegradation" standards for our rivers. This policy prohibits the lowering of water quality on streams meeting standards and allows the designation of discharge-free "outstanding water" areas. It is my understanding that Governor Ryan is proposing such policies and that the state's polluters are preparing to challenge this proposal. Again, I encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to adopt "antidegradation" policies.

Sincerely,

Russell A. Dietrich-Rybicki

Much Pullytel.

•